
From: 
To: 
Subject: 
Date: 

Mr. Chorn 
Council derk- Testimony 
Re: Acoustic Harassment/ Assault 
Monday, February 8, 2021 8:58:43 AM 

97210 my topic is the subject of the email 

With gratitude, 

Chris Cham 

On Mon, Feb 8, 2021 at 8:42 AM Council Clerk-Testimony 
<CCTestjmony@pmt)andoregon gov> wrote: 

Hi Mr. Cham, 

The council offers public communications at the beginning of each council meeting. There 
are five spots available at each meeting for members of the community to speak on a topic 
of their choosing for 3 minutes, unintenupted. 

The next available dates for communications is Febrnaiy 17th. The meeting begins promptly 
at 9:30am and that is when you would be addressing the council, by video. If you would like 
to reserve a spot to address Council on this date, please provide a zip code and topic. 

The deadline to sign up for February 17th is end of business today. 

Thank you! Have a great day! 

Tristan Sakamoto 

From: Mr. Cham 
Sent: Saturday, Febrnaiy 6, 2021 4:59 AM 
To: Council Clerk - Testimony <CCTestimony@po1ilandoregon.gov>; Rhee, Suk 



<Suk.Rhee@portlandoregon.gov>; Commissioner Hardesty <j oann@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Acoustic Harassment/ Assault 

In the last 9 days I have spent $1,865.00 and over 20 hours on the phone or meeting in 
person with: 

• Po1tland Police Bureau 
• Community/Civic Life 
• Noise Control Office 
• Landlord/Tenant Lawyers 
• Personal injmy Lawyers 
• Multnomah Circuit Comt, Presiding Judge Bushong and Judge Johnston 
• Acoustic engineers 
• Acoustic consultants 
• Audiologists 
• Medical Doctors 
• Clinical Psychologists 

After investing significant time/money, the general consensus has been, it is legal within 
Po1tland for someone to assault residents, specifically residents within multifamily 
dwellings, with targeted high frequency (9-20 kHz) noise. Obviously, it was a shock to me 
to learn the progressive jurisdiction I have chosen to live in, while generously contributing 
and emiching with my substantial knowledge, skills, and abilities, would take a more active 
role to "promote the common good" by protecting the health and welfare of residents and 
ensuring domestic tranquility. 

A quick google search shows over 20 unique and readily available devices priced as low as 
$45, which aTe manufactured and marketed for the exclusive pmpose of harassment, 
retaliation, manipulation, and abuse. Fmther, when the US Militaiy used these types of 
devices on detainees at Guantanamo Bay, Amnesty International called the practice 
"barbaric, cruel and inhuman". 

I would appreciate the opportunity to address the Council regai·ding the aforementioned 
topic at the next available date/time. 

Please advise? 

With gratitude, 

Chris Chorn 
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